
To:  Chatham Planning Board 

From:  Elaine Chiosso and Tara Allden, Co-Chairs, Chatham Env. Review Board 

Date:  December 17, 2009 

Subject: Heard Subdivision 

 

After evaluating the forms submitted for the Heard Subdivision, the Environmental 

Review Board believes that this proposed division of land, which involves no land-

disturbing activities, will have no new environmental impacts on the property in question. 

Therefore, the Environmental Review Board has no objections to this proposed change. 


